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Mr Jean-Frangois Donzier

Permanent Technical Secretary

International Network of Basin
Annex: 1 Organizations

21, rue de Madrid

75008 Paris

France

GENEVA, 12 June 2012

Subject: UN-Water Day at the United Nations Conference on Sustainable Development
(UNCSD Rio+20)

Dear Mr Donzier,

In my capacity of Chair of UN-Water, I would like to draw your attention to the
UN-Water Day taking place on 19 June 2012 at Riocentro, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil at the
occasion of the Rio+20 United Nations Conference on Sustainable Development. It will
be a great honour and pleasure if you could consider participating in the event organized
to celebrate this Day.

[ have pleasure in attaching the latest draft programme of the UN-Water Day. I
regret to inform you that UN-Water will not be able to assist your participation in all
matters related to accreditation and registration to the conference, travel, visa, per diem
and accommodation. For information on Conference registration please visit:
http://www.uncsd2012.org/rio20/registrationmeetin gs.html

The focal point for the UN-Water Day is Mr Federico Properzi, Chief Technical
Adviser of UN-Water. I would greatly appreciate it if your participation could please be
confirmed to Mr Properzi at the following email address:
Federico.Properzi@unwater.org

Yours sincerely,
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